14th September 2012

Dear Parent/Carer,

RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO HAWKHIRST SCOUT ACTIVITY CENTRE FOR YEAR 4 TUESDAY 26^{TH} MARCH TO THUSDAY 28^{TH} MARCH 2013

I refer to my initial letter in July regarding our Year 4 visit to Hawkhirst. If your child is still interested, can you please complete the attached from and return it together with the **non-returnable deposit of** £50.00 made payable to **Newcastle City Counci**l, to school by Friday 5th October, 2012.

IT IS IMPORTANT to mention that as there are a limited number of places, and there has been a lot of interest. Therefore we will have to allocate places on receipt of the deposit. The children should hand the slips to myself.

The total cost will be approximately £140.00 which is for the accommodation and transport. This is subject to change as Hawkhirst don't have their prices changed until January 2013.

Nearer the visit there will be a chance for parents to meet with us and ask questions then later another meeting for you and your child.

There will be the opportunity to pay two further instalments before the visit. I would once again also mention that under certain circumstances there could be some financial support. Please contact myself or Mrs. Smith in the office for this information.

Yours sincerely	
Vo Watson	
MRS. V. WATSON	
Scout Activity Centre on 26 th to 28 th March	from class would like a place on the Hawkhirst
Attached is a non-returnable deposit che	eque made payable to Newcastle City Council in the sum
of £50.00	
Parent/Carer	Date